
Office of
Campus Planning

CAMPUS PLANNING AND FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

1276 University of Oregon, Eugene OR 97403-1276 http://cpfm.uoregon.edu

An equal-opportunity, affirmative-action institution committed to cultural diversity and compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act

July 25, 2018

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Campus Planning Committee

From:  Eleni Tsivitzi
  Campus Planning
  Campus Planning and Facilities Management

Subject: Campus Planning Committee Meeting, July 27, 2018 
    
The next meeting of the 2017-18 Campus Planning Committee (CPC) will be held on Friday, 
July 27, 2018 from 10am - 12pm in the Johnson Hall Conference Room (room #105).

Please visit the project sites prior to the meeting. 

All meetings are open to the public.

Agenda:   

1. 13th Avenue Bikeway (City of Eugene) - Discussion

Background:  The purpose of this agenda item is to provide information on the City of Eugene’s 
preliminary designs for the proposed two-way protected bikeway on 13th Avenue. The 
project is currently in the design phase with construction anticipated for 2019. The extent of 
the bikeway will be from Alder Street to Lincoln Street on 13th Avenue.  

Please refer to the attached background materials for more information. 

Action:  No formal action is requested. 

2. Collier House - Site Selection - Discussion

Background:  As discussed in previous meetings, the Collier House’s location in the heart of 
campus has raised a number of questions over the last fifteen years about whether the 
house could be relocated and the site given over to a more intensive academic use. The 
Collier House is a building of primary historic significance on the UO campus, therefore, 
the implications of such a move require careful consideration. A Relocation Feasibility 
Study was previously completed and this determined that it is physically feasible to move 
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the Collier House. As the Collier House site is one of the top five sites being considered 
for the Classroom and Faculty Office Building, a study is now needed to understand if 
there is a good relocation site for the Collier House. At this meeting, the proposed site 
selection process will be presented to the CPC along with all the sites on campus that could 
reasonably accommodate a building the size of the Collier House. 

A greater level of detail regarding the analysis of all five primary sites for the Classroom and 
Faculty Office Building will be presented at a future CPC meeting. These sites include:
• The PLC Parking Lot
• The site north of Dad’s Gate Station
• The Collier House Site
• McArthur Court (reuse or build new)
• The site west of Jane Sanders Stadium

Action:  No formal action is requested. The committee’s comments will be considered as the site 
selection process moves forward. 

Please contact this office if you have questions.


